
 
 

 
 

   
   

     
 

 
 

 

 
 
September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

PARENTS’ FORUM MEETING, TUESDAY, 4TH OCTOBER 2016, 
IN THE LIBRARY 

 
 

Our next Parents’ Forum will be held on Tuesday, 4th October 2016.  This will replace 
the Forum previously scheduled for Tuesday, 8th November.  Parents’ Forum is the 
occasion when we share our thoughts for the future as well as current progress. 
 
Items for the meeting at 6.00 pm on Tuesday, 4th October, in the Library include: 
 
• Feedback and discussion following the first issue of our new reports to parents. 
• A sharing of ideas around developing good learning habits in students through 

self-discipline and personal account ability. 

If you have any other items you would like to raise, please email Joanne Shaw before 
close of school on Monday, 3rd October 2016. 
 
Many thanks and best regards 
 

 
Sam Gorse 
Head Teacher 
 
 


